
                        

                                                    

              
  
What is the Standing Ovation Program? 

 It is a non-publicized evaluation between the chapter and a 

trained Standing Ovation Reviewer. 

 It is an evaluation of a performance for both choruses and 

quartets. 

 It will recognize strengths in the performance. 

 It will provide suggestions and recommendations to enhance the 

next performance. 

 It will address not only the music side of the performance, but it 

will examine the venue and the technical aspects of the show. 

 It is most productive when it is used for an evaluation of an 

annual show. 

 
Why Should We Participate? 

 When we perform, we are in show business and we must entertain 

to stay alive! 

 Good performances attract new singers, sell tickets and help keep 

our members active and excited. 

 The evaluation is conducted through the eyes of a general 

audience and not a contest judge. 

 The review should be a positive experience for the chorus and 

quartets. 

 Chapters that use this program year after year have the most 

entertaining and successful shows. 

 
How Can We Get Started? 
Contact Dave Sylte at 507-440-4004 – Email  sylte0004@msn.com  to 

arrange for an evaluation or if you have questions about the Standing 

Ovation Program.   
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